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February 11, 2015
Dear Prospective Applicant,

The Natural Resources Journal (NRJ) board and staff invite you to apply for a position on one of the country’s most prominent environmental and natural resources-oriented law journals.  The NRJ is published by the University of New Mexico School of Law and is an international, interdisciplinary forum devoted to the study of natural and environmental resources. Interdisciplinary collaboration in solving resource-related problems was a formative principle in the creation of the NRJ and, for 50 years, has served as its guiding principle. The NRJ's contributors are some of the most respected scholars in their fields, represent many countries, and provide creative solutions to a variety of complex issues raised by the need to balance resource development and environmental concerns.

Working on the NRJ will introduce you to the technical aspects of publishing volumes of scholarship that are distributed worldwide, and will help you hone crucial professional skills, from writing and editing, to citation checking and communicating with contributors.  Many of the current members do not plan on practicing in the natural resources or environmental law fields, yet work on the NRJ to develop these skills. Most importantly, by working on this Journal you will become a member of the NRJ, which prides itself in fostering a collaborative yet growth oriented, non-competitive yet productive, work environment. For many of us, serving on the NRJ has been the capstone of our experience at the University of New Mexico School of Law.

Upon receipt of your acceptance letter, please contact Lance Hough (houghla@law.unm.edu) or Natalie Zerwekh (zerwekna@law.unm.edu) to receive the NRJ application.  After receiving the application, you will have two weeks to complete it and return it to either Lance or Natalie.  Again, on behalf of the board and staff we hope that you will consider submitting your application to the NRJ.  We look forward to reviewing your work, and introducing you to the NRJ staff and board. In the meantime, if you have any questions about the NRJ or the application process, feel free to contact David Ketai, Co-Editor-In-Chief (ketaida@law.unm.edu).    

Sincerely,

Xochitl Torres Small & David Ketai, Co-Editors-In-Chief, Natural Resources Journal

Curtis Vernon, Managing Editor, Natural Resources Journal
